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Dear Joanna Vincent,

I object to the above proposal because of the following points:

1. We do not need anymore air and road traffic in Luton as we are already the most
polluted town in the East of England.

2. People should be flying less not more because of the Climate Emergency.

3. The noise of the aircraft at night is already bad.

4. The pollution from more car travel to the area would increase and add to already very
high pollution levels.

5. Rail travel should be encouraged nor air travel.

Yours sincerely,

Joanne Goodchild





